
• 

TIME: 7:00 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

JULY 19, 1993 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers Sally Beals 

James singer 
J. V. Stone 
C. Mark Kingseed 
Mark Beasley 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Gregory Horn 
Assistant City Manager Michael Haverland 

Mr. Horn briefed city Council on street repair and 
resurfacing projects currently being done in the City of 
Centerville under the direction of the Ohio Department of 
Transportation: Loop Road and state Route 48. 

Mr. Horn announced the letting of bids currently underway 
for the construction of the Yankee Trace Clubhouse • 

Mr. Horn reviewed Planning Commission's discussion relative 
to centerville's proposed exercise of Three Mile Jurisdiction 
into Washington Township, at their last meeting. He asked that 
this matter again be discussed at their July 27, 1993 meeting. 
Councilmembers had differences of opinion concerning areas in 
which Centerville should exercise this jurisdiction. 

Mr. Horn updated Council concerning activities relative to 
the construction of the Yankee Trace Golf Course. Irvin 
Construction has been served with a letter from the City Manager 
finding them in default of the terms of their contract, 
terminating their services for failure to make payments, and 
giving them seven days to vacate the job site. A meeting has 
been scheduled with Midwest Golf for Wednesday, July 21, in 
anticipation of them taking over the construction of the Golf 
Course with work commencing on Saturday, July 24, 1993. 

Mrs. McLaughlin advised that Scot stone will accept 
Chairmanship of the Planning Commission, Betty Ann Perkins as 
Chairman of the Centerville Historical Commission, and Mary 
Bolton as Chairman of the Centerville Arts commission. 


